
 

On September 10th, six members- Di, Kari, Lacy, Ben, Mandy, and Dennis, launched their kayaks 
into the cool waters of the Assiniboine River west of Brandon. With a slow current and very low 
water levels, the group had to avoid deadhead logs and sandbars to prevent running aground. 
We made two stops during this event, first to eat fresh blueberry muffins and later to dine on 
our own tasty lunch. Along the way, we observed an abundance of wildlife, unusual man-made 
structures, and viewed sights few have seen. We finished at Dinsdale Park in Brandon, where 
the group ate a delicious fruit tray before returning to the start point to pick up their vehicles. 
After reloading the kayaks, the group left to enjoy the remainder of a beautiful autumn-like 
day. 
 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 


